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Executive Administrator Report 

Carol Moreland, MSN, RN 

December  2022 

Upcoming 2022 NCSBN Meetings 

• NCSBN Midyear—March 28—30 in Seattle 

• NCSBN Annual Meeting—August 15—17 in Chicago 

COVID-19 Updates: 

• Staffing options of hybrid, traditional and flex scheduling continue for the majority of the staff that can work 

remotely 

• 67% of staff are in the hybrid schedule (remote with a minimum of 8 hrs. in the agency weekly) 

Board Member Terms: 

• Julianna Rieschick (7/01/18 to 6/30/25—second term) 

• Rebecca Sander (7/1/16 to 6/30/24—second term) 

• Andrea Watson (7/1/20—6/30/24—first term) 

• Adri Gouldsmith (7/1/19—6/30/23—first term) 

• Giovannie Gone (7/1/20—6/30/24—first term) 

• Lori Owens (7/1/21—6/30/25—first term) 

• Melissa Oropeza (7/1/20—6/30/25—first term) 

• Michaela Hysten (9/8/2022—6/30/2023—first term appointed to complete a four-year term) 

• 1 Vacant RN position 

• 2 Vacant Public Member positions 

Information about Board Member vacancies added to newsletter 

Regulation Revisions: 

• CNE regulations draft revision waiting for a public hearing to be scheduled  

• Revisions to K.A.R. 60-2-103 will be started through the approval process 
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Strategic Plan: 

• Draft 2022—2025 Strategic Plan will be in the December 2022 Board meeting packet 

FY 23, 24 and FY 25 Budgets: 

• Submitted by September 15 

• Division of Budget recommendations are included in the Finance Committee packet.  An appeal for the Change 

Package for FY 2023 was submitted.  We will not know the results of that appeal until the Governor announces her 

budget recommendations in January. 

S Sub for HB 2279 implementation: 

• APRN Committee is working on the approval process for national certification agencies—is to be implemented on 

July 1, 2023 

• Continue to work on getting accurate communication out regarding the content of the bill and the timelines 

Meetings attended: 

• System Automation User’s Conference on September 20 & 21, 2022 in Baltimore, MD 

• Governor’s Cybersecurity Summit for Executives on October 6, 2022 in Topeka 

• KORA Training for Agency Leadership Team on October 21, 2022 

• NCSBN Awards Committee virtual Meeting on October 25, 2022 

• NCSBN Leadership and Public Policy Conference on November 2– 4, 2022 in St. Augustine, FL 

• NLC Staff Training on November 7 & 8, 2022.  Jim Puente, Director of NLC and select Missouri BON staff were 

in attendance 

• Fort Hays State University Graduate Nursing Program Re-approval site visit on Nov 16 & 17, 2022 

Projects: 

• Nurse Practice Act on our website updated to include the revised APRN regulations 

• Member of the CE Broker implementation team 

• Submitted information for the next edition of the newsletter 

• Compiled data for the FY 22 Annual Report— draft in the December 2022 Board meeting packet 

• Covering CNE and IV Therapy due to vacant position 

 

 

 


